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Thursday 12th January 2022 

 

                        London Science Museum visit 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As part of our next topic ‘Where does my food go?’, we are offering a Year 4 school visit to the London 

Science Museum on Wednesday 8th February.  This will be a really exciting day for the children to 

continue their learning outside the classroom, where they will further learn how their body works and 

experience hands-on science activities.  

Drop off time will be 7:30am as the coach must depart at 8am to ensure we get to the museum as it 

opens. Collection time will be 5pm. This is subject to change due to traffic in and around London. 

Updates will be made on the progress returning to school via our Facebook page. Please make sure all 

children are wearing their full school uniform and bring a packed lunch in a named disposable bag. 

Please can we ask that all lunch items (including drink) are disposable so that we can dispose of all 

rubbish on site.  

In order to meet the cost of the visit, a voluntary contribution of £12.70 is required so that the trip can 

go ahead. However, if we do not receive enough donations to cover the cost of the visit then the visit 

may need to be cancelled. Consent to attend the trip is given on Parent Mail when you make your 

contribution payment.   

If you have any questions about this visit, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher.  

Yours faithfully  

 

Jodie Blackhurst and Louise Kane 

(Year 4 Trip Leader and Year 4 Teacher) 
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